
 

 

 
 
 

 Friday 19th November 2021 

 

Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

On Friday 10th December, Harpur Hill Primary School will be taking part in Save the 

Children’s Christmas Jumper Day. For an optional donation of £1, the children may 

come to school in a Christmas Jumper.  

 

There’s no need to buy a new jumper – you could decorate an old jumper with a few 

Christmas decorations! There are decorating templates online at 

christmasjumperday.org/schools-pack if you want to do this at home. 

 

We’d really appreciate your support to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day a 

success – it’s a great cause, so together at school, we’ll be helping to create a brighter 

future for children, we can make the world better in our sparkly, silly sweaters! 

 

Woolly wishes, 

 

Mrs A Nuttall 

 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 


